
 

BTA Nashville Admissions 
The Process 
There are six steps to apply to Blyth-Templeton. Learn more here. 

 

Step 1: Learn about Blyth-Templeton Academy 

Congratulations, you are currently accomplishing the first step: visiting our website. From here 

you will learn about our educational philosophy and school experience. Learn even more when 

you attend one of the many informational events we offer or participate in throughout the 

Greater Nashville area. When you are ready to find out more about Blyth-Templeton Academy, 

please proceed to Step 2. 

 

Step 2: Meet and talk with us 

The best way to answer your questions is face-to-face. One on One meetings provide an 

in-depth look at Blyth-Templeton Academy and are a great opportunity to meet with members of 

the BTA community. 

 

To schedule a meeting, email ​Kalee.Barbis@blythtempleton.org​  or call 615-601-0893. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Kalee.Barbis@blythtempleton.org


 

Step 3: Supplemental Materials 

No standardized entrance testing is required for admission to Blyth-Templeton Academy. We 

do, however, require the following three supplemental materials: 

● Current school official transcript and latest report card 

● Math Teacher Recommendation Form 

● English Teacher Recommendation Form 

● Foreign Language Recommendation Form  

These materials must come directly from the school to BTA either by mail to Blyth-Templeton 

Nashville at 41 Peabody Street Nashville, TN 37210 or by email to BTA.Nashville@gmail.com​. 

After we receive all supplemental materials, you will receive an email confirming your application 

status. Admissions decisions will be made by the Admissions Committee once all supplemental 

materials are received and interviews are completed. 

 

 

Step 4: Schedule and Attend an Interview  

The next step is an admissions interview. This one-hour interview is an opportunity for us to 

explore your academic needs, interests, and goals to determine if Blyth-Templeton Academy 

will work for you. 

 

Parents/ Guardians are required to attend the interview with the student. To schedule an 

interview, please email ​kalee.barbis@blythtempleton.org​  or call 615-601-0893. Kalee will also 

reach out to all parents the week of November 5th.  

 

Step 5: Registration and Payment 

If you are accepted, you can register by the following: 

1. Online Registration  

2. Email a scanned file of the registration form. 

 

Blyth- Templeton Academy offers families a choice of payment plans. Please visit our Fees 

section to find out more.  
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Step 6: Scheduling and Orientation 

Once admitted, the nextstep is l to schedule courses for the upcoming academic year or term. 

Students also go through an orientation process that allows them to make a smooth transition 

into BTA.  

 

Welcome to Blyth-Templeton Academy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Nashville Admissions Schedule 

The mission of Blyth-Templeton Academy is to transform the lives of its students by providing 

highly individualized, experiential education in small classes with dedicated and skilled 

educators. We are  small enough to be personally in touch with every individual, yet large 

enough to offer a broad range of courses. Our model combines a warm, inviting atmosphere 

with great teaching that allows our students to flourish. ​We honor our mission at BTA Nashville 

by offering three admissions opportunities. 

● Early Admissions (November 1, 2018)- Early Admissions is the right choice for families 

excited and confident that BTA is the right fit for their child. Within early admissions, 

families apply by November 1st and are given an admissions decision by December 1st., 

2018.   Please see the timeline below.  

○ November 1, 2018- application and supplemental materials due 
○ Week of November 5th- Interviews Scheduled 
○ Week of November 12th- Interviews 
○ December 1, 2018- Admission Decision Notification 

● Regular Admissions (January 11, 2019)-  Regular admissions is for families who are 

excited about BTA and hope to have more time to explore their school options to ensure 

we are the right match for their child.  

○ January 11, 2019 - application and supplemental materials due 

○ February- Interviews scheduled  

○ March 2, 2019- Admission Decision Notification 

● Rolling Admissions- BTA recognizes that Nashville is growing. Because of that- and any 

other family needs that may arise- BTA reserves limited seats for rolling admissions. 

BTA is committed to being a micro-school and as such has a maximum capacity of forty 

students per grade level.  

 
 

 
 


